








DRr. Jack BOCHER, c/o Medical Officer,
U.S. Naval Security Group Activity,
Winter Harbor, Maine.

Dr. Bocher is stationed in a beautiful
but isolated location in Maine which
has a population of about 500, most of
the citizens being lobster fishermen. He
is the only doctor in a 25 mile radius;
therefore, he is permitted to have a
small private practice.

DR. GEORGE R. CONSTABLE, 288 Thicket
Street, South Weymouth, Massachusetts.

Following his internship at Lankenau
Hospital in Philadelphia, Dr. Constable
entered the U.S. Army as a Captain.
After completing a seven week course
at the Medical Field Service School at
Fort Sam Houston, Texas, he was as-
signed to the Boston Army Base where
he is at the present time. On October
23, 1961, his wife had a taby girl.

Dr. ROBERT J. DONGELL, Jr., 221
Chestnut Street, Gallitzin, Pa.

Dr. Dongell, who has been practicing
in Gallitzin on a part-time basis, has
decided to practice medicine on a full-
time basis there.

For the past six months Dr. Dongell
has been in public health service in
Hagerstown, Md. where he was affiliated
with a heart research project.

Dr. ERNEST M. GorpON, Captain, P.O.
Box 1002, 3906 U.A.A.F. Hospital,
AP.O. 117, New York, N.Y.

Stationed in Morocco, Dr. Gordon finds
it an interesting but barren place. He
writes that the Air Force has forced
him to accept the celibacy of a monk.

Dr. EpwArp J. HABERERN, 3rd &
Lehigh Sts., Egypt, Pa.

Dr. Haberern has announced the open-
ing of an office for general practice of
medicine and surgery. Dr. and Mrs.
Haberern are the parents of four
children.

Dr. JouN M. Hess, Jefferson Medical
College Hospital, 10th and Walnut
Streets, Philadelphia 7, Penna.

On May 11, 1961, a second son was
born to Dr. and Mrs. Hess. Dr. Hess
is at Jefferson with a three year Air
Force sponsored anesthesiology residency.
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Dr. MARVIN E. JAFFE, Capt. 02298165
Office of Divison Surgeon, 3rd Armored
Division, APO 39, New York, N.Y.

Dr. Jaffe is Preventive Medicine Officer
for the Third Armored Division in
Frankfurt, Germany. His second son,
Matthew Stuart, was born on October 9
at Jefferson with Drs. Wellenbach and
Friedman attending.

Dr. JEROME J. KATCHMAN, 813 Arch
Street, Norristown, Penna.

Dr. Katchman has his private practice
as a general practitioner at the above
address.

Dr. Harorp J. Koss, 5226 Lebanon
Avenue, Philadelphia 31, Pa.

A son was born to Dr. Kobb and Mrs.
Kobb on April 13, 1961. Dr. Kobb is a
medical resident at the Veterans' Ad-
ministration Hospital in Philadelphia.

Dr. IrRVING MELNICK, Robert Packer
Hospital, South Wilbur Avenue, Sayre,
Pennsylvania.

Dr. Melnick is in his first year of
Urology residency at the above address.
Then he plans to return to Philadelphia
to continue residency at Philadelphia
General Hospital.

Dr. SAMUEL G. Morosco, 630 N.
Wade Street, Washington, Penna.

At the present time, Dr. Morosco is in
the military service stationed at the
Dispensary at the Fifth Army Head-
quarters in Chicago, Illinois.

DRr. JoHN THoMAS MURRAY, 1 West
Main Street, Girardville, Pennsylvania.

In December, 1961 Dr. Murray finished
his internship at Bryn Mawr Hospital.
After three months of general practice
in Girardville and three more months
of touring Europe, he plans to take a
year of general surgery at Bryn Mawr
Hospital prior to an Otolaryngology
residency.

Dr. Joer R. TEmpLE, 419 E. Allens
Lane, Philadelphia, Pa.

Army Capt. Temple, whose wife, Mary,
lives at 419 E. Allens Lane, Philadel-
phia, Pa., recently completed the officer

orientation course at Brooke Army
Medical Center, Fort Sam Houston, Tex.

1961

Dr. JosepH DONALD AVELLINO, Metho-
dist Episcopal Hospital, Broad and Wolf
Streets, Philadelphia 48, Penna.

At present, Dr. Avellino is interning at
Methodist Episcopal Hospital in Phila-
delphia. He plans to marry in August
of 1962 and then enter the Army.

Dr. Joun C. BUTTERBAUGH, Allegheny
Valley Hospital, 1300 Carlisle St.,
Natrona Heights, Pa.

After a surgical residence of three or
four years, Dr. Butterbaugh, who plans
to be a missionary doctor, will begin
his work abroad under the Methodist
Board of Foreign Missions with his
wife Nancy.

Under a two month fellowship offered
by the drug firm of Smith, Kline and
French, Dr. Butterbaugh spent last No-
vember and December working in a
mission hospital in LaPaz, Bolivia and
doing clinical work among the Indians
in the villages.

Dg. STEVEN ROBERT HOMEL, Lankenau
Hospital, Lancaster and City Line, Phila-
delphia 51, Penna.

At present, Dr. Homel is interning at
Lankenau Hospital. In 1962, he expects
to be a Resident in Pediatrics at Jefferson.

Dr. RicHARD EDWARD PrROMIN, Jackson
Memorial Hospital, 1700 N.W. 10th
Avenue, Miami 7, Florida.

Dr. Promin and his wife were expecting
their third child in February. After com-
pleting his internship at Miami, he
plans to go into general practice.

Dr. DENNIS MARTIN WADLER, New
York Polyclinic Medical School and
Hospital, 345 West 50th Street, New
York 19, N.Y.

In July of 1962, Dr. Wadler expects to
enter his first year of general surgery
residency at the Veterans’ Administra-
tion Hospital in Manhattan. Recently
he became engaged to Miss Arlene
Gussak of the Bronx, New York.



Engagements, Weddings and Births

Engagements

1955

Dr. WiLLiAM T. CONDEFER,
Moosic, Pennsylvania.

The engagement of Dr. W. T.
Condefer and Cecilia Ann Reardon
was recently announced. Dr. Con-
defer is associated with Hunter Lab-
oratories in Washington, D.C.

1960

Dr. JoHN PATRICK BRENNAN,
Capt. M.C,, 0521669, 543rd Gen.
Dispensary, A.P.O., 18, San Fran-
cisco, California.

Mrs. Sophie I. Yatsko of Nanti-
coke, announces the engagement of
her daughter, Marianne Helene, to
Dr. John Patrick Brennan. Miss
Yatsko has completed a post grad-
uate course in anesthesia at Mercy
Hospital where she is employed.

Dr. Brennan has completed his
internship at Mercy Hospital and
is serving as captain in the Medical
Corps of the U.S. Army at Taegu,
Korea.

Dr. JosepH M. GAGLIARDI, JR.,
Orange Memorial Hospital, 188 S.
Essex Ave., Orange, N. J.

Mr. and Mrs. John A. Crawford
have announced the engagement of
their daughter, Miss Lorraine Eliza-
beth Crawford, to Dr. Joseph M.
Gagliardi, Jr.

Miss Crawford is a technician at
Jefferson Hospital. Dr. Gagliardi is
a resident at Orange Memorial
Hospital.

Weddings

1956

Dr. DAvVID SAMUEL SKLOFF,
6819 Castor Ave., Phila. 49, Pa.

The marriage of Miss Maxine
Ricki Freeman to Dr. David Samuel
Skloff took place on November 26,
1961. The bride is a graduate of
the Philadelphia Museum of Art.
Dr. Skloff is a gynecologist and
obstetrician.

1957

Dr. Louis R. BAKER, Children’s
Hospital Service, 4614 Sunset Blvd.,
Los Angeles 27, California.

Dr. Baker was married on Octo-
ber 6 to Mary Rebecca McConnell,
whose parents reside in Washing-
ton, 'D.C.

Mis. Baker is a third year student
at the West Virginia University
School of Medicine.

Dr. RicHARD H. KEATES, Man-
hattan E-E-T Hospital, New York
21, NLY.

Miss Celeste Ann Klein, daugh-
ter of Mr. and Mrs. Zoltan Klein,
recently was married to Dr. Richard
Keates. Mrs. Keates is a junior at
Connecticut College.

1959

Dr. JoHN ]. SIROTNAK, JR., 713
Main St., Dickson City, Pa.

The marriage of Miss Ann Marie
Gnall, daughter of Mr. and Mrs.
Andrew Gnall, to Dr. John ].
Sirotnak took place in St. John's
Church on November 11, 1961.
The bride is a graduate of Scranton
State General Hospital School for
Nursing.

Births

1954

DRr. HARRIS LAVINE, 101 Broad-
way, Richmond, Calif.

Dr. and Mrs. Lavine announce
the birth of a daughter, Michelle
Elaina, on January 27, 1962.

1956

Dr. EUuGeENE F. BoNaAccl, CAPT.
(MC), Base Hospital, Fort George
Meade, Md.

Dr. and Mrs. Bonacci announce
the birth of their third child, Susan
Marie, at Fort Meade, Md. on No-
vember 1, 1961.

1959

DRr. MARSHALL A. PEPPER, Vet-
erans  Administration  Hospital,
Coral Gables, Florida.

Dr. and Mrs. Pepper announce
the birth of a daughter, Cathy Ellen,
on November 6, 1961. They have a
son, Marshall A. Pepper, Jr. Dr.
Pepper is at present a resident in
internal medicine at the VA Hos-
pital in Coral Gables and will be-
gin the practice of internal medicine
in July, 1962 in Miami, in associa-
tion with Dr. Max Pepper, Class
of 1931.

1961

Dr. MAURICE JAay Lewis, U. S.
Naval Hospital, St. Albans 25, New
York.

On October 8, 1961, a son was
born to Dr. Lewis and his wife.
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